
Cole County

YOU’RE
INVITED!

ROUTE 179 OVER ROCK CREEK
BRIDGE DECK REPLACEMENT

OPEN-HOUSE STYLE
PUBLIC MEETING

The Missouri Department of Transportation invites the community, motorists, and those with an
interest in Cole County transportation projects to provide input on plans to replace the bridge

deck of Route 179 over Rock Creek in 2026. Members of the project team will be on hand to answer
questions, provide information, and receive direct feedback on construction staging and answer

questions from the community.

modot.org/projects/route-179-bridge-deck-replacement-over-rock-creek-cole-county

CDCR@modot.mo.gov
888 ASK MODOT
(1-888-275-6636) 

Scan to visit 
the project’s 

webpage.

WHEN
Tuesday, July 29, 2025

4:30 - 6 p.m.
Come and go as you please, as 

there is no formal presentation. 

WHERE
Centertown City Hall

1227 Broadway
Centertown, MO 65023

WHAT
Open-house style public

meeting regarding replacing
the deck of the Rock Creek

bridge on Route 179. 

Rock Creek


